
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 26, 2013 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:   All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:           Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  Amazing 

 

 

You are amazing. With all that is going on you still found time to contribute food for our annual 

Thanksgiving/this year also Hanukkah food drive. 

 

Hundreds of bags of food have been delivered to BTF to distribute to those, who, without your 

help, probably would not have a holiday meal.  

 

Thank you as always on behalf of those needy families and have a wonderful Thanksgiving and 

Hanukkah. 

 

You are the best!! 

 

Click Here For Press Release  
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http://www.btfny.org/press/food_drive_2013_pr.pdf

